Standard : 4<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject : Science Date : 16-05-2020 KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium)

5 - Krishna Nagar, Jamnagar - 6. 2 0288-2566 916 I 9377 566 916

Worksheet- 7

<b>Question/Answers</b>				
Q 1:	Which organ produce bile?			
Q 2:.	Name the microbe that causes ringworm.			
Q 3:.	Write the safety rules follow in school.			
Q 4:.	Name any two things used to keep insects away from clothes.			
Q 5:.	What is matter made up of?			
Q 6:.	Name one solid that does not dissolve in water.			
Q 7:.	Name the soil that can hold enough air and water.			
Q 8:.	Write the functions of leaves.			
Q 9:.	Why are leaves mostly green in colour?			
Q 10.	What is the meaning of microbes?			
Q 11:	Write the names of different microbes.			
Write all about carbohydrates.				
• Tick the correct Answers:				
1)	_helps to make soft cakes and bread.	(bacteria, virus, yeast)		
2) W	e must brush our teeth at least.	(thrise,twice)		
3) W	hat prevents infections?	(cotton, antiseptic lotion,bandage)		
4) Su	4) Sugar isin water. (soluble, insoluble, floatable)			

#### **ACTIVITIES**

#### • Do as directed:

- 1) Grow more and more plants in your garden / use big plastic bottles for plantation /use small pots.(pour some vegetable seeds in it and observe after some days what happens?
- 2) Rewrite the following words 5 times each:(Digestion, microbes, electric, synthetic, conservation, stomata, adaptation, organization, reptiles, mammals, aquatic)

5) Which of the following is a parasitic plant?(dodder,cactus,croton)

Standard: 4<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject: English Date: 16-05-2020 Worksheet- 7



### M.S. SCHOO

KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium)

#### Read the passage and answer the following questions. Q-1)

Maya was excited to start the new school year. She was excited to see her friends again and to meet her teacher. She was most excited about using her new backpack. She sat down on the floor with all of her new school supplies and her bright pink bagpack.

First, Maya put her crayons in the backpack. She would use to draw pictures for her new teacher, Mrs. Jyotsna. Next, she put her scissors in the backpack. She could use the scissors to cut out hearts for the best friend. Next, Maya put in her new princess pencil. She thought of all the stories she would write with them. Finally, Maya put a bottle of glitter glue in her backpack. It would make everything she made sparkle.

When she had everything put in its place, Maya carefully zipped up the backpack and put it next to the door. She smiled as she thought of what a great year it would be.

1.	What is the first thing Maya put in her new bagpack?					
2.	What did Maya plan on using her scissors for?					
3.	What is the name of Maya's new teacher?					
4. <b>Q-2)</b> 1.	Give the suitable title for the above paragraph.  Circle the words that are missing apostrophe. Add the apostrophe and rewrite.  Weve been having lots of fun in science class.					
2.		Whys the dog eating from the cats dish?				
3.	Its true to wa	sh the players uniform.				
4.		I made its decision theyre happy with				
5.		Johns been swimming since she was six months old.				
6.		anted to be able to run fast.				
7. <b>Q-3)</b> 1.	Todds taking his sons helmet to the play game for him.  Rearrange the words to form sentences. Use capital letter and full stops.  clean/I will/dinner/after/my room					
2.	handwriting /he has/nice/a					
3.	pens/pencil/I have/three/and one					
4.		gsaw puzzle/shaurya bought/toy shop.				
Q-4)	Write the co	rrect spelling of the given words:-	Q-5) Write the plurals o	f the following Nouns:-		
1.	realy	=	1. mango =	2.scarf =		
2.	tommorrow	=	3. butterfly =			
3.	beginning	=	5. Clown =			
4.	Intelligent	=	7. tooth=	8. Torch =		
5.	thier	=	9. bottle=			
6	theif	=	11. child=	12.leaf =		
7.	calendar	=				
8.	people	=				

Standard : 4<sup>th</sup> (E.M.)

Subject : EVS

Date: 16-05-2020



## M.S. SCHOOL

KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium)

§ 5 - Krishna Nagar, Jamnagar - 6. © 0288-2566 916 I 9377 566 916

. 1.								
	Fill in the blanks:-							
	Plants, healthy, animals, junk-food, water, ice, 7-8 glass, health, fish							
	junk, energy, three, water, boiling, 22 December, vegetarians							
1.	We get food from an	ıd .						
2.	People who do not eat fish, eg							
3.	There are main	<del>-</del>						
4.	We should have good food hab							
5.	Burger, chips, chowmein, nood	lles and ice-cream are call	led					
6.	All living things need food, air							
7.	The from the mo		water.					
	We should drink wat							
	makes water germ							
	We should not eat We drink milk and							
	Food gives us to v							
	Junk food is not good for our _							
	Vegetarians do not egg, meat a							
	is the shorter							
			s:-	Arrange the given food items according to the food groups:-				
	Apple, dal, cabbage, sugar, milk, carrot, rice, meat, butter							
	Apple, dal, cabbage, sugar, m	nilk, carrot, rice, meat, butter						
		_	Protective food					
		Body-building food	Protective food					
		_	Protective food					
2	Energy-giving food	_	Protective food					
		Body-building food	Protective food					
1.	Energy-giving food  Answer in one word:-	Body-building food sport	Protective food					
1.	Energy-giving food  Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of trans	Body-building food  sport rt run by animals	Protective food					
<ol> <li>2.</li> </ol>	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport	Body-building food  sport rt run by animals heir leaves?	Protective food					
<ol> <li>3.</li> </ol>	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport Name a slow means of transport In which season do trees shed to	sport tr run by animals heir leaves? colen clothes?						
<ol> <li>1.</li> <li>2.</li> <li>3.</li> <li>4.</li> <li>5.</li> <li>6.</li> </ol>	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed to In which season do we wear woo Name a slow means of transport In which season do we enjoy co	sport tr run by animals heir leaves? colen clothes? tr run by manpower?						
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 4.	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed t In which season do we wear wo Name a slow means of transport In which season do we enjoy co Identify me.	sport tr run by animals beir leaves? colen clothes? tr run by manpower? old drinks and ice-cream?						
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 4. 1.	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed t In which season do we wear wo Name a slow means of transport In which season do we enjoy co In which season do we enjoy co Identify me. I am celebrated on 15 August e	sport tr run by animals beir leaves? colen clothes? tr run by manpower? old drinks and ice-cream? very year						
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 4.	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed to the limit which season do we wear work Name a slow means of transport In which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the	sport tr run by animals heir leaves? tolen clothes? tr run by manpower? old drinks and ice-cream? very year indus						
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 1. 2.	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed to the limit which season do we wear wow to the limit which season do we enjoy contain the limit which season do we enjoy contain which season do we enjoy contain the limit which which which we will be season do we enjoy contain the limit which which we will be season do we enjoy c	Body-building food  sport  rt run by animals  heir leaves?  colen clothes?  rt run by manpower?  old drinks and ice-cream?  very year  indus  on Id						
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 4. 1. 2. 3.	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed to the limit which season do we wear work Name a slow means of transport In which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the limit which season do we enjoy could be limited by the	sport  tr run by animals  bolen clothes?  tr run by manpower?  old drinks and ice-cream?  very year  indus  on Id  ifts on the eve of Christmas						
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 4. 1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 5.	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed to In which season do we wear word Name a slow means of transport In which season do we enjoy contain the season do we enjoy conta	Body-building food  sport tr run by animals heir leaves?  colen clothes? tr run by manpower?  cht run by manpower?						
1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6. 4. 1. 2. 3. 4. 5.	Answer in one word:- Name the fastest means of transport In which season do trees shed to In which season do we wear word Name a slow means of transport In which season do we enjoy contain the season do we enjoy conta	Body-building food  sport et run by animals heir leaves? colen clothes? et run by manpower? old drinks and ice-cream? very year indus on Id ifts on the eve of Christmas oer every year						

Standard : 4<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject : Gujarati Date : 16-05-2020



9 5 - Krishna Nagar, Jamnagar - 6. 0288-2566 916 | 9377 566 916 Worksheet- 7 \_\_\_\_\_ પ્રશ્ન-1 સૈનિક ક્યાં કાર્યો કરે છે તે જાણો અને સૈનિક વિશેચાર- પાંચ વાકયો લખો પ્રશ્ન-૨ નીચેના શબ્દોના સમાનાર્થી શબ્દો લખો દરરોજ = \_\_\_\_\_ પ્રણામ = \_\_\_\_\_ કૃપા = \_\_\_\_ પ્રશ્ન-૩ નીચેના શબ્દસમૂહ માટે એક –એક શબ્દ આપો: 1 પગનું રક્ષણ કરનાર 2 સ્પર્શ માત્રથી લોઢાને સોનામાં બદલી નાંખનાર 3 ઘેર ઘેર ફરીને ભિક્ષા માંગવી 4 પોતાના બાવડાના બડે પોતાનું ભવિષ્ય બનાવનાર પ્રશ્ન-૪ નીચેના રૂઢિપ્રયોગનો અર્થ આપી, વાક્યમાં પ્રયોગ કરો: 1 કિંમત કરવી 2 પરખતાં ન આવડવું 3 બેઠા બેઠા ખાવું \_\_\_\_\_ 4 કશીગમ ન હોવી \_\_\_\_\_ પ્રશ્ન-૫ ઉનાળાની બપોર વિશે નિબંધ લખો:

Standard: 4<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject : Hindi Date: 16-05-2020

M.S. SCHOO KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium)

Worksheet- 7

5 - Krishna Nagar, Jamnagar - 6. 0288-2566 916 I 9377 566 916

#### प्रश्न 1. नीचे दिए गए गद्यांश को पढ़िए और प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए:

एक दिन जब आदमीआगके सामने बैठकर कच्चा मांस खा रहा था। तब अचानक एक मांस का टुकड़ा आग में

	गिरकर भून गया उसने उसे उठाकर खाया जो उसे बहुत स्वादिष्ट लगा ।वह बहुत खुश हुआ, अब तो आग को बनाए रखने की उसकी इच्छा तेज हुई ।इस तरह मनुष्य ने आग की खोज की।आग काउप- योग करते करते आदमी ने दिया सलाई का आविष्कार किया। इसके बड़े-बड़े कारखाने लगे राजस्थान के कोटा में दिया सलाई का एक मशहूर						
	सलाइ का आविष्कार किया। इसक बड़-बड़ कारखान लग राजस्थान क काटा म दिया सलाइ का एक मशहूर कारखाना है।						
1.		आदमी आपके सामने बैठकर क्या खा रहा था ?					
2.	मनुष्य ने आग की खोज	मनुष्य ने आग की खोज कैसे की?					
3.	दियासलाई का मशहूर क	<sub>जारखाना</sub> कहां है?					
4.	दिए गए शब्द के विलोम	दिए गए शब्द के विलोम शब्द लिखिए:। ख.खुशख.कच्चा					
5.	दिए गए गद्यांश में से संज्ञा शब्द छठ कर लिखिए।						
দ্বপ্ন 2.	दिए गए शब्दों के बहुवच	ान रूपलिखिए:					
	एक वचन	बहुवचन					
	कच्चा		कारखाना				
	चिंगारी		उपयोगिता				
	टुकड़ा		समस्या				
प्रश्न 3.	दिए गए वाक्यों में सही	या गलत का निशान लगाइए :					
क.	पहले दुनिया में चारों औ	र घने जंगल थे ।					
ख.	आज हमारे लिए आगजल	नाना बहुत ही मुश्किल काम है । <u> </u>					
ग.	आपकी खोज प्रकृति पर	मनुष्य की बहुत बड़ी जीत है।					
प्रश्न 4.	परियोजना कार्य (proje	ct work)					
	-	•	बसे ज्यादा दियास	नाई कहां बनती है ?इन सब के बारे में			
_	•	त्र परियोजना तैयार कीजिए। 					
	कौशल विकास:						
क.	5. आग की खोज से क्या-क्या लाभ हुए?						

### प्रश्

#### प्रश्

ख. यदि आज आग नहीं होती तो क्या होता लिखिए।

#### प्रश्न 6. लेखन कार्य (writing skills)

आपके नाना जी ने आपके जन्मदिन पर आपको एक रिमोट वाली कार दी जो आपको बहुत पसंद आई। अब आप अपनी रिमोट वाली कार पर कुछ वाक्य लिखिए। जैसे कि-:( वह किस रंग की है, कैसे चलती है क्या खूबियां है आदि।)

Standard : 4<sup>th</sup> (E.M.) Subject : Maths Date: 16-05-2020

# M.S. SCHOOL

KG TO 12 (English / Gujarati Medium)

§ 5 - Krishna Nagar, Jamnagar - 6. © 0288-2566 916 | 9377 566 916

Wor	ksheet- 7	=========		5 -	Krishna Nagar,Jamna 	ıgar - 6. 📞 0288-2566 91	6   93// 566 916
Q.1.	Fill in the bla	 anks.					
1.	A cube has _	faces,	vertices, an	d edges.			
2.	A	has 6 faces, 8	vertices and 1	2 edges.			
3.	A has 2 faces, 1 edge and 1 vertex.						
4.	has 3 faces, 2 edges and no vertex.						
5.	5. A has 1 curved surface, no edge and no vertex.						
6.	Diameter = 2	×					
7.	If a curve beg	gins and ends a	nt the same poi	nt, it is known	as a	<u>_</u> .	
8.	If a curve doe	es not end at th	e starting poin	nt it is known as	an	<del>.</del>	
9.	A line that is	not straight is	a				
10.	. A closed plan	e shape made	up of three or	more line segm	ents is called a	<del>.</del>	
Q.2.	Find the diam	meter of a cir	cle if the radi	us is			
	1.) 4 cm	2.) 6cm	3.) 5 cm	4.) 8 cm	5.) 15 cm	6.) 21 cm	
Q.3.	Find the rad	ius of a circle	if the diamet	er is			
	1.) 18 cm	2.) 25 cm	3.) 28 cm	4.) 30 cm	5.) 100 cm	6.) 48 cm	
Q.4.	Manju mixed weight of the		es, 3/8 kg grap	oes and 1/8 kg	mangoes to ma	ake fruit salad. Fir	d the total
	Total Weigh	t of Fruit Sala	nd :		_		
Q.5.	Add.						
1.	7/14 + 1/14			2. 3.	/16 + 4/16		
3.	4/9 + 1/9 + 2/			4. 3.	/11 + 2/11 +1/1	1	
5.	9/21 + 11/21			6. 5.	/13 + 2/13 + 1/1	3	
7.	3/20 + 7/20			8. 1	/7 + 5/7 + 9/7		